
CEMETERY COMMISSION 
 
 
Meeting Date 7-11-2011 
 
Commissioners: Present  Dolimount,  and Sprague 
 
Guests: Peter Warren Selectman Liaison to Cemetery; Margery Watt 
 
 
Old Business: Paid monthly bills-Electric, phone Etc. 
Sold lot S-151 and 152 to Margery Watt 
 
 
New Business: 
1. Reviewed the 6-20 meeting requested by the Historical Commission in Shaker 
Cemetery-it was agreed that we may be at an impasse since the Historical Commission 
seem to want things their way or not at all.   
2.  It has been pointed out that the 100-150 year old pines are a threat to the Shaker 
Cemetery by the Historical Commission and they want them removed.  The issue will be 
explored when Commissioner Spero returns. Costs and funding are areas of concern-
since it would take a crane and a climber to remove trees.  Possibly CPC funds could be 
obtained. 
3.Voted 2-0 to continue powder coating project. With repairs to Markers. 
 
Meeting adjourned @ 4:30 
 
Bruce Dolimount for 
Jack Spero, Chairman 
 
 


